Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 29/11/2003, 15:13

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

Important Info

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: Important Info

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 29/11/2003, 15:13

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

Just some important info you need to be aware of

Car Parking

Don't under any circumstances park your cars in the pay and display areas. Only use permit holder bays only. The hospital are having a drive on cars parked and not displaying tickets, you could end up with a clamp on your car and or a fine of £40.

Our permits allow us to park in permit areas only.

On the subject of car parking there will be a list on the noticeboard from next week with the registration currently held on record. Unless you mark it has been changed your new permit will be issued with the current number.

Ward 1

I'm sure we are all aware of the email from Matthew last week, in case you didn't see it:-

>>>>>>>>>>> When we went on to ward 1 last night and asked the sister for permission to collect requests, she gave us a large bag of radios (which are now in the engineering room) and said that we could have them back as the patients now had Hospicom. Stan and I explained that the Hospicom units could not pick up Radio Heatherwood yet and she replied that she had been told by the Infection Control officer to remove all radio units (i.e. our radios) as they are not cleaned regularly (as the Hospoicom units are). I asked her if this just applied to ward 1 (as I knew they had problems with infections in the past) and she replied that the Infection Control officer will be going to all wards soon. hence her view was that all radios would be removed from all wards.

Obviously the implications for us could be great - is there anything any of us can do to help?



We don't have any news for you, other than the Chairman of the league has spoken with the chief exec and we are waiting for a reply.

Do not go round ward 1 or attempt to return radio's to this ward. All other wards are not affected at the moment.

For those with email please show this to your colleagues to ensure they are aware.

Regards
Peter J Davidson-Smith
Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends
Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks.
www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk
www.radioheatherwood.org.uk

This electronic message contains information from League of Friends (Inc Radio Heatherwood) of Heatherwood Hospital which may be privileged or confidential. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by telephone or email (to the numbers or address above) immediately.

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/

